
Strike planned across health and public 
administration

 Italy 

The Cgil, Cisl and Uil Pa public service federations have declared a one-day strike on 
9 December covering public health, and local, regional and central government. 
New collective agreements are due to be negotiated across these sectors but the 
unions argue that the government has failed to guarantee funding to cover any 
negotiated improvements. They also say that there is no commitment from the 
government to ensure safety at work, to increase employment or to tackle 
precarious work. 
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